



Reaching
Inward - Outward - Upward
For Christ

Pastor Peter Erratt: peter@bethanybaptist.ab.ca
Pastor Dennis Burriss: dennis@bethanybaptist.ab.ca



3901 - 44 St. Red Deer, AB T4N 1G7



403-347-7900 or 403-343-0855



office@bethanybaptist.ab.ca



www.bethanybaptist.ab.ca

Today - Sunday, May 28

10:00 a.m. - Pre-Service Prayer
10:30 a.m. - Worship Service
Pastor Peter Erratt
5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. Sunday School Picnic
Clearview Community Hall
Bring what you want to BBQ, and a salad or dessert to share.
Drinks and BBQ tools provided.

Children's Ministries

Children's Church [Age 4 - Gr. 3]

Workers Today Next Week

Morgan W. No

Gladys V. Children's Pamela E. Church

Nursery

Supervised downstairs during the service

Unsupervised at back of auditorium

Workers Today

Joanne K.

Stephanie A.

Hannah D.

Next Week

Tina S.

Shawna B.

Rebecca E.

Daily Devotional Quiet Time Schedule



Week 40 May 28 - June 3 Acts 1:1 - 3:11

Attendance Last Week: 211

Upcoming Events

Monday, May 29

Proverbs 31 Ladies Bible Study 7:00 p.m. at the church

Wednesday, May 31

Men's Prayer Breakfast 6:30 a.m. at the church

Sr. High Youth 7:00 p.m. at the church

Thursday, June 1

Choir Practice 7:00 p.m. at the church

Sunday, June 4

10:00 a.m. - Pre-Service Prayer
10:30 a.m. - Worship Service
Zach Klassen
Communion
12:00 p.m. Discovering
Bethany Newcomers Lunch
Signup list in foyer.
2:30 p.m. Revera Senior Living

Baby Bottles for Pregnancy Care Centre Remember to bring the baby bottles/envelopes back to the church on Father's Day, Sunday, June 18.

Action Over "Quiet Hour"

A Presbyterian youth from New Orleans was a naval "wireless" operator during the war. Early one morning, after a night on duty, he snatched a few minutes for his "Quiet Hour" when no message was going over, and he was reading the Twenty-third Psalm. Suddenly the thought came to him to send the Psalm out over the water and see if any ship would take it up. He did, and as he sent the last word sixteen ships answered a wireless "Amen". Christian Life

September Photo
Directory Update
Please inform the church office
by Sunday, August 13 if you
wish to be <u>added</u> to the
directory or if any of the
following information on your
directory page has <u>changed</u>.

- ♦ Address
- ♦ Phone number/cell
- ♦ Email
- ♦ Family picture

<u>Note:</u> Cell number, email or any family picture changes will require both signatures on the privacy act form.

August 14-18

Maker Fun Factory Summer 2017 VBS 9:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. at the church K - Grade 5

Registration forms available at the church or online. Please drop off at church office. For those willing to help during VBS week, please **signup** in foyer or contact Dea Friesen.

"Praise is a habit to be cultivated.
God himself plants this flower in
the human heart and expects us to
nurture it in order that its
fragrance and fruitfulness may
draw others into an experience of
His redemptive love." Herring

Prayer Opportunities

"Let this be your chief object in prayer, to realize the presence of your heavenly Father, Let your watchword be: Alone with God." Murray, FELLOWSHIP



Missionary of the Month

Doug & Lynn Harder SEND International SE Asia Regional Director Chiang Mai, Thailand

Health: Bill Pogmore, Jack Robinson

Outreach: Evangelism

 Fellowship Prairies Church: Raymond, AB Raymond Baptist Church

To send a Prayer Request or join the Prayer Line:

Phone or email the church office

Small Groups Ministry Groups Meeting Coordinator: Martin Scholz

Contact: Addie & Diana B.

• Contact: Pastor Peter & Nancy E.

• Contact: Trevor & Dea F.

• Contact: Martin & Lorna S.

• Contact: Doug & Joan S.
Don & Patricia R.

Contact: Tom & Tina S.

Donation Policy

The spending of funds received by Bethany Baptist Church is confined to Church approved programs and projects. Each gift designated toward an approved program or project will be used as designated with the understanding that when any given need has been met, or the specified program or project cannot be reasonably carried out or has not been approved, designated gifts will be used where needed most. Where appropriate, an official receipt for tax purposes will be issued as soon as possible after the year end.